

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE City of Duluth - Communications Office

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802 218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Emily Larson, Mayor

For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309

DATE: 1/11/2016

SUBJECT: Public Meeting to Discuss Vacation Rentals

BY: Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator

Public Meeting to Discuss Vacation Rentals

[Duluth, MN] – The public is invited to a City of Duluth public meeting to address Vacation Rentals. This engagement is the second in a series of ongoing meetings discussing the current vacation dwelling unit ordinance and to consider revising and/or including additional standards to provide a balanced approach in regulating short-term rentals. The meeting will include a staff presentation on concepts developed from research and public comments compiled from the previous meeting. The meeting details are:

Thursday January 21st, 2016 3:30 - 5:00 pm City Hall, Room 303 411 West First Street

Questions can be directed to John Kelley in the City's Planning Division at (218) 730-5326.

###